
Back to school

ORDER DEADLINE:  
Note that the deadline for ordering all uniform needed for back to school in September 
is 31st July. Orders received after this date may not arrive in time for start of school.

SHOPS:  At the time of publishing this leaflet, all the shops are closed due to COVID-19. We don’t 
know when they will re-open, but when they do, they will have very limited capacity due to social 
distancing so please order online any uniform needed for September start.

HOW TO ORDER UNIFORM:
n  Have to hand the latest uniform list for your 

school which shows you what you need to buy
n  Grab a tape measure
n  Visit www.sussexuniforms.co.uk  

and select your school
n  Select the items and sizes you need using 

the sizing charts on the products (how to 
measure is also shown here)

n  Don’t forget to order any extras like name 
labels or school bags

n  You should receive an order confirmation to 
your email address. If not, please contact us. 

RETURNS
Don’t worry if you get your order and you’ve 
made a mistake or something doesn’t fit, you 
can return items FREE of charge within 30 days 
(terms and conditions apply). If you need to 
change for another size, simply return the items 
that do not fit and place a new order online.

Email: 
sales@sussexuniforms.co.uk

Live Chat: 
sussexuniforms.co.uk

Phone: 
01444 227 066

sussexuniforms.co.uk
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ORDER ONLINE

NEED HELP?    


